
Call for Expression of 
Interest to be a Candidate 
for Participation in Regional 
Plan Review Panels

The Government of Alberta is continuing its work on 
developing seven regional plans under the direction of 
the Land-use Framework for Alberta. Each plan provides 
the context and guidance for land and natural resource 
use in each region to help achieve Alberta’s long-term 
social and economic goals based on a foundation of good 
environmental management.

Regional plans are developed in consultation with 
Albertans and become legal instruments once approved by 
Cabinet. As such, the Alberta Land Stewardship Act (ALSA) 
includes provisions for requesting a review of a regional 
plan or regional plan amendment. To support this review 
process, the Government of Alberta is creating a standing 
roster of candidates from which it will select members to 
participate in review panels for regional plans once the plans 
have been implemented. The role of the panel will be to 
consider review requests and provide recommendations 
to the Government of Alberta. 

Candidates from the roster will be invited to participate 
in panels based on the subject matter of the review and 
the candidate’s area of expertise. Once the roster is 
established, candidate names will sit on the roster for 
between two to three years. The roster will consist of a 
broad range of stakeholders and as such, individuals with 
a background or interest in property rights, First Nations, 
business, environment and rural or urban interests are 
encouraged to apply.

For further information on candidate requirements and to 
submit your interest for participation in Regional Plan Review 
Panels, please visit the Land-use Framework website at: 
http://www.landuse.alberta.ca.


